Clackamas County School District 62 Oregon City



Kenneth W. Rezac Business Manager

February 27, 1991

Adjusters International 305 East Pine Street Seattle, WA 98122

Attention: Mr. Robert Lucurell

Dear Bob:

First of all, I'd like to take this opportunity to thank Adjusters International for everything you did on behalf of Oregon City School District during the settlement of our fire claim. It was a real pleasure working with both you and Drew.

When it was initially suggested that we hire an independent loss consultant, I must admit I was skeptical of the need. However, I am convinced beyond all doubt that it was the best decision for the district to retain your services.

With everything I had to do regarding the process from the day of the fire to the final occupancy of the rebuilt building, it was always comforting to know that when it came to dealing with the insurance company, all I had to do was pick up the phone and call Adjusters International and it was taken care of in a professional manner.

I am convinced that we received a fair and just settlement. In addition our insurance agent was spared the unpleasant task of being the mediator between us and the insurance company.

If I could give anyone who was unfortunate enough to suffer a loss, one piece of advice, it would be to retain Adjusters International as soon as possible after the occurrence. I unequivocally recommend your firm and would be happy to share my experiences upon request.

Once again, thank you for all your efforts on behalf of Oregon City School District.

Sincerely yours,

Kenneth W. Rezac Business Manager

(M185-91)